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U.S. DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS


2007 VETERAN BURIAL BENEFITS SURVEY











Recently, we asked you to complete an important survey regarding the VA Burial Program.





If you have already completed the survey, thank you for your feedback.  If not, please take a few minutes to complete the survey to help us examine how the current set of VA burial benefits can best serve your future needs. 





The survey can be completed in one of two ways:





Option 1:  Web-Based Survey





Web Address: [Add here]


Your Password: [Add here]





Option  2: Paper-Based Survey





Fill out the survey form previously mailed to you using a pencil or pen (black or blue ink). 


After you have completed the survey, return it in the postage-paid envelope.





If you have questions or would like a replacement survey, please call your ICF Caliber representative at 1-XXX-XXX-XXXX which will be staffed from 9am-5pm, Eastern Standard Time.





THANK YOU.
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